
 

      

 

 

Monday 3rd December 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 

Mrs Dixey has now returned to school, but will be gradually building up her time 
in school over the coming weeks.  Following her accident at the end of July, she 
is still undergoing extensive physiotherapy and hydrotherapy, but her arm and 
shoulder are very slowly improving.  

Mrs Dixey returned to school on Monday 26th November and for the coming 
week, will be in school on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday morning. Please see 
Mrs Dixey when she is in school, or arrange an appointment should you wish to 
see her about a particular matter, but in her absence, please continue to refer 
to Mr Ormiston and the Senior Leadership Team, Miss Warburton and Mrs 
Toynbee. 

Thank you for your continue support and we look forward to seeing KS2 
parents, carers and Grandparents in school this week for the class computing 
showcases as advertised in class newsletters and the school face book page. 

Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Sally Dixey

 


